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5th October 2022  

 

Thank you and good luck 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

  

I am writing to let you know that Mr Adamson will be leaving us at the end of this half term to take up a 

position at Worth Primary School in Poynton. Mr Adamson has taught at Saint Mary’s for seven years 

and he has played a key role in assisting children in their learning and development. Throughout his time 

at Saint Mary’s he has fostered kind and supportive relationships with children across both Key Stages 

impacting positively on their lives.  

 

 

It goes without saying that Mr Adamson will be missed. He has worn a number of hats at Saint Mary’s, 

most notably, as Mathematics and PE lead. He has also played a key role in the sporting side of school 

regularly taking children to festivals and competitions.  

 

  

I am sure you will join me in wishing Mr Adamson the very best of luck as he starts the next chapter in 
his career, where I am sure he will continue to progress and be an asset to his new school. I would like 

to offer my personal best wishes and sincere thanks for his hard work and the support he has shown 

towards all at Saint Mary’s during his time with us.  

 

Yours sincerely,   

 
  

Mr Paul Ackers  

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


